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Tuesday 25th February 2025 

 

Dear Families, 

 

Welcome back to the second part of the Spring term. It is lovely to see the children return to school, refreshed after 

the break. I wanted to take this opportunity to give you some advance notice of a couple of upcoming events that we 

have planned at school: 

 

Thursday 6th March – World Book Day 

Our theme at school this year is ‘Bedtime stories’. We invite the children and staff to come to school in their pyjamas 

for the day. Please ensure that the children put on fresh pyjamas in the morning and are wearing underwear. Dressing 

gowns, onesies and oodies are also fine if the children wish but please ensure that they have clothing on underneath 

as the school building can get very warm. We would also like children to bring their favourite bedtime story (please 

write their name in the cover) and a packet of biscuits that we can use throughout the year for the books and biscuits 

stories. We will make a list of the books and return them that day. 

 

Friday 14th March – Wear what you like day 

We will be holding a wear what you like day where the children can come in their own clothes. We ask that the children 

bring an item of Easter chocolate as a donation on this day. The Easter chocolate will be used for our end of term 

rewards and the Easter Bingo event on Tuesday 1st April. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Mrs Drinkall 

Headteacher 


